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Frontier Airlines Announces New Service to San Juan 
 
 
PHILADELPHIA, PA – Frontier Airlines announced today that it will begin non-stop flights between 
Philadelphia International Airport (PHL) and San Juan, Puerto Rico (SJU) starting in June, continuing 
the “Ultra Low Cost Carrier’s” expansion in Philadelphia. The PHL-SJU flights are scheduled to operate 
year-round. 
 
“We are very excited that Frontier will be offering non-stop service from Philadelphia to San Juan, which 
is popular destination for both tourists and natives of Puerto Rico who travel back home to visit,” said 
Airport CEO Chellie Cameron. “We are pleased that Frontier continues to bring new service to 
Philadelphia and look forward to even more flights to more places.” 
 
San Juan will become Frontier’s 20th non-stop destination from PHL. Nineteen of the destinations, which 
are served with a mix of year-round and seasonal service, have been added since December 2014. 
Frontier is the only carrier at PHL that offers non-stop flights to San Antonio, Texas; and Punta Gorda, 
Florida. Those flights operate seasonally. 
  
Currently, American Airlines provides non-stop flights from PHL to San Juan. 
 
“Our network continues to expand in markets where people want to fly,” said Josh Flyr, Frontier Vice 
President, Network Planning. “And customers in Philadelphia, with the addition of San Juan, Puerto 
Rico, now have a low-cost option to 20 destinations.” 
 
The PHL-SJU route will be served with A-321 aircraft. 
 
June 11 Frontier Flight 1040 departs PHL at 9:15pm; arrives at SJU 1:23am June 12 
 
June 12 Frontier Flight 1041 departs SJU at 2:25am; arrives at PHL 6:43am 
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